NC SILC Finance Committee Report

April 25, 2014
The Finance Committee recommends that the council take the following actions regarding Part B Funds:

· SILC Forecast for this fiscal year has identified $13,500 savings that can be reallocated to the CILs to fund SPIL goal activities

· New SILC budget will be $179,350 (see attached)
· The Shabazz Center is unable to contract for Part B dollars this year and we recommend that these dollars  be reallocated to the other CILs to fund SPIL goal activities ($8,358)

These two actions would require contract amendments and require a VOTE from the SILC.  
Additionally, Disability Advocates and Resource Center (Greenville CIL) and the Disability Resource Center (Wilmington CIL) contracts should be increased by $1,000 each.  These funds were excluded from the current contracts in error.  ($2,000 total)
· No Vote Required
